
PIZZA DAYS ARE BACK!!!

We are happy to be offering pizza slices again for purchase.  Pizza day 
is every Wednesday during 1st nutrition break.

The next block of pizza days will run from January 10th to March 
27th.

 We are still offering cheese, pepperoni, gluten free and vegan slices. 
Pizza slices are $2.00 per slice.

Payments must be submitted through School Cash online only from 
December 1st to December 8th.  

Forms MUST be completed and 
handed back to your child’s teacher 
no later than Monday December 11th. 

*Please make sure that your order form and 
School Cash Online order match.*
*Sorry no late orders will be accepted.*

If you are unable to print the order form please ask your child's 
teacher or you can email the school at rockton@hwdsb.on.ca.


